
From: "White, Suzy" <SWHITE@jeffersonhealthcare.org> 
Subject: RE: new records request 
Date: May 6, 2021 at 4:50:46 PM PDT 
To: Annette Huenke <amh@olympus.net>, publicrecordsrequests 
<publicrecordsrequests@jeffersonhealthcare.org> 
 
Good afternoon Ms. Huenke,  
 
This email is in response to your Public Records request for the following:  

• “What percentage of the county COVID deaths to date have been vaccinated?  
• Of those that were vaccinated, what is the average number of days between 

vaccination and death?” 
 
Response: We have checked with our data analyst team and they report that we do not have 
reports or documents/records that would address the information you have requested above.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can assist further.  
Rena Sleight  
Director, Risk Management  
Public Records Officer  
834 Sheridan Street  
Port Townsend, WA 98368  
W: 360.385.2200 ext. 2010  
F: 360.379.2242  
rsleight@jeffersonhealthcare.org 
	


